Brandon Reich

From: Jason G. Bernards

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 8:26 PM
To: Brandon Reich

Subject: RE: Butteville Dock

Brandon,

Sorry this took so long to get back to you. | am away all week at training and just got out of class. Dispatch was
unable to find a single call from the addresses you provided me since July of 2023. As far as servicing the property,
we will respond to calls at the property just like every other area inside the county. Based on staffing, those
responses very based on priority. As far as the safety and vandalism issues, we would also be reactive to those
issues as well. If the dock was approved and there were specific concerns we would be more than happy to work
with the property owners to address those specific concerns. Unfortunately based on staffing levels, we no longer
have our French Prairie Deputy position filled. This Deputy was in place to help solve issues exactly like this in our
north county areas. If you have any other questions or clarification let me know.

From: Brandon Reich <BREICH@co.marion.or.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 2:25 PM

To: Jason G. Bernards <JBernards@co.marion.or.us>
Subject: RE: Butteville Dock

I am finalizing the staff report next week. | should have asked in the earlier email. When would you be able to
provide a response that | could include with the file and incorporate into the staff report?

Thank you for your work on this.

Brandon

From: Brandon Reich

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 9:18 AM

To: Jason G. Bernards <JBernards@co.marion.or.us>
Subject: RE: Butteville Dock

The applicants have applied for a dock in the Willamette River at the edge of the right-of-way where Butte Street
continues to the river. They have previously cleared trees and established a concrete walkway down to the

river. Neighbors are concerned that about trespass and vandalism and that the Sheriff's Office cannot always respond
quickly, especially in the morning/overnight when these things tends to occur. The neighbors testify here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nr2IdWHQsDI

After receiving the testimony, the board asked these questions:

e Can the Sheriff serve the property now?

e What kinds of calls has the Sheriff received and how has the Sheriff been able to address them?

¢ Can the safety, vandalism, trespass concerns be addressed now by the Sheriff?

o [fthe dock is approved, how will the Sheriff be able to respond to property owner concerns in the future?

You might hear more concerns from the board when you listen to the hearing.
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